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We know that for many of you these are very difficult times.  
 
Norfolk have developed an offer for all of its communities to support families and 
individuals where needed. 
 
The range of support on offer is contained in the table below. 
 
If you, or anyone you know, could benefit from this offer PLEASE do not hesitate to 
contact the number below. We cannot say how quick the response might be but it may be 
of some use.  
 
Community Response Offer: 
There is a community hub in each of Norfolk’s seven districts which are working with the 
voluntary sector at a local level to ensure that residents can access community support 
detailed in the diagram below.  

  
If you feel that someone you are working with needs the support on offer the contact 
details of the community hub for our area is: 
 
 

Norwich - community@norwich.gov.uk - 0344 980 3333 (option 2) 
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